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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  OneJet Operational Plan  
 

Date: October 17, 2016 

 

 OneJet will begin service from CVG starting Wednesday, October 19. OneJet utilizes a Hawker 400XP. 

Given the aircraft type, ground-level boarding operations will occur from the bus access point beneath 

Gate A4. The aircraft will taxi in/out of position using the non-standard T-box as illustrated below. 

 

   Airline and ground operators are reminded to coordinate use of A4 for irregular operations or 

charter activity with KCAB.  

 

   Please take notice of additional ramp personnel, equipment, and customers in this area when an 

operation is active. Tug drivers exiting Concourse A bag makeup are reminded of the one-way direction 

flow to join the service road; cutting across A4 is strictly prohibited. This operational plan has been 

developed to ensure passenger, personnel and aircraft/equipment safety. Thank you for your 

cooperation as we welcome OneJet to CVG. 

 

                                     
 

                 

• Pittsburgh to Cincinnati – Departing 

7:30am and arriving 8:30am 

• Cincinnati to Pittsburgh – Departing 

8:50am and arriving 9:45am 

• Pittsburgh to Cincinnati – Departing 

4:30pm and arriving 5:30pm 

• Cincinnati to Pittsburgh – Departing 

5:50pm and arriving 6:45pm 

 

• Aircraft Power in/out direction 

• Bag tug exit lane 

• Passenger walk path 


